
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS: 

The Castle Hill Team would like to 
wish the Year 6's huge 
congratulations for their hard 
work and fantastic achievements 
this academic year. We are all so 
extremely proud of you especially 
through these challenging times, 
and we are so sad to see you go. 
We wish you all the best of luck 
with this next stage of your life, 
and hope you come back to see us! 

To view the Leavers Assembly 
video: Year 6 Presentation  

 

  

 

 
     
 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR MARTIN: 

“Thank you to everyone at CHPS 
for all their hard work this 
academic year. As usual we’ve 
received amazing support from 
our parents and the Fundraising 
Friends, we are very grateful. It 
has been a challenging and 
unpredictable time but we are so 
proud of how the children, parents 
and staff have coped with such 
resilience. 
 
A warm welcome to all our new 
pupils and staff joining us in 
September and a fond farewell to 
all our leavers. Good luck in your 
next ventures. 
 
Please remember our strict school 
uniform policy. Unless you have 
unique circumstances, the school 
uniform was designed by students 
and approved by the Governors, 
so everyone is expected to wear it. 
 
I hope you all have safe and fun 
school holidays. Learning your 
times-tables could be a fun way to 
fill some dull time!! Come back 
rested and refreshed for the next 
exciting challenge at CHPS on 
Monday 7th September.” 
 
From Mr Martin & the CHPS Team 
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NEWS UPDATE  

FREE ONLINE WORKSHOPS: 

Spotlight UK are offering Free 
Summer Holiday ONLINE 
Workshops for 7-11 year olds daily 
10 am - 12 pm. Spaces and days 
are limited so booking early is 
essential. Details can be found 
here: Spotlight Free Workshops 

 

 

 

@chps_bstoke 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE: 

 

Click the link below to find out how 
to register and get involved with 
this summer’s reading challenge 
with The Silly Squad. Summer 
Reading Challenge 

 

 

 

 

  

SUMMER CLUB: 

  

SCL & TetraBrazil have a selection 
of Holiday Clubs available to book 
for Summer 2020! Find out more: 
SCL Dates & TetraBrazil Poster 

 

  

MY JOURNEY: 

 

A toolkit has been designed to 
support parents and pupils 
through the process of planning 
their new routes to school. 
Transition Time Planning Routes To 
School 

 

UNIFORM LABELS: 

  

These labels have been so popular 
and we have already raised £26 
from your orders. Click on the 
labelplanet image at the bottom of 
the website or via stikins.co.uk. 
Quote our ref 3768. 

 

 

 

 

   

Check out the stormbreaker 
summer challenge: Click here for 
more info... 

 

INTERIM MENU FOR SEPTEMBER: 

https://www.castlehillprimary.net
/parents/school-meals 
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